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Hi, my name is Eliza Cress and I live in Portland, Maine, and work in Falmouth, 
Maine. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike 
and pedestrian trail, as the Rail Use Advisory Council recommended.
This corridor will make a massive impact in providing alternative modes of 
transportation across the greater Portland area. Not only will it provide recreational 
amenities, but it will allow for better and safer non-vehicular options for commuting.  
This would be a massive asset to the region and the residents and visitors alike. 


